
Texas Conference of Clubs 
Annual  meeting 
January 20,2001 

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Ron Malone at 1:lO p.m. at the Buuard's Peak Comm~rnity 
Landsite. The Chairman asked all present to observe a mornent of silence for our i l l  and departed brorhers 
and sisters 

Acting Secretary Danny Burden called the roll. Those clubs present and their respective delegates were: 
Chain of Command - Jim Singleton. Cowown Leathermen - Ray Busbee. Dallas MC - Dan Russell, 
Firedancers Texas : Dallas - Chris Love, Heart of Texas Bears - Ed Burleson, Leather Knights - David 
Young, Lone Star Leathermen - Danny Burden. TCC Independents (A) - Hal Pryor, TCC Independents 
(B) - Bo Mahler. TCC lndependents - Jim Williams. The Colt 45's. Houston Area Bears, Lancers MC and 
Texas MC were absent. With I0 inember clubs represented a quorum was declared and the meeting 
continued. 

The Conference welcomed visitors Lonnie Borden. Marcia Stansberry, Terry Sebolt and Cynthia Sebolt 
to the meeting. 

The Secrerarys report was read and accepted by the conference. Applications for the following Indep- 
endents were voted on and accepted: Steve Cook Allan MacKinnon, John Dysart, Hal Bartel and 
Sam McKinney. 

Web Master Josh Stark will resign his position effective the conclusion of LoneStar 14. Due to his 
commitment as the new LORD of the Leather Knighu. We thank Josh for his tireless contributions 
to the Web Page and TCC. We congratulate you in your new endeavor and offer our support 
totally. Anyone interested in assuming the position of Web Master please contact Chairman Ron 
Malone. 

Cowtown Leathermen made a one hundred dolIar donation to the Bunk House Fund in honor of Bill 
Castagno's parents. Thank you, Cowtown for your continuous support of TCC and the Leather com- 
munity. 

The Treasurer's Report was not read due to a motion made and seconded, to dispense with the reading, 
Motion passed. The Report was accepted as presented. 

Land Management Committee member Roger W., made a motion to rent a Ditch Witch at an approximate 
cost of one hundred dollars, to clean out the main drainage ditch seconded by,Bo Mahler. the motion 
was accepted by the conference. Roger W. also volunteered to pay any increases in rental fees for the 
equipment. LMC brought up a discussion of tents left at the land site for long periods, unattended. LMC 
suggested that letters be written to members of the conference who leave tents and camping equipment 
at the land site, notifLing them of conditions or inquiries as to disposition of property. LMC will install 
two bulletin boards at the land site with listings of on-going work projects for those interested in helping. 

LoneStar 14 coordinator Danny B. reported that applications are available on the TCC Web Site. Appli- 
cations will be mailed to Clubs for distribution in home bars and individual applications will be mailed 
to LoneStar 13 participants, Volunteers are needed for various duties, so please contact Danny Burden 
if you are available. 

Josh Stark reported receiving 350 hits to the web site. He also requested all new Officers and Delegates 
send him their E-Mail addresses for addition to the Web Site and E-Groups. 




